
 

 

Grand Junction, Colo. 

 

February 25 1924 

 

The City Council of the City of Grand Junction met in regular 

adjourned session at 7:00 o'clock P.M. with President Hirons 

presiding. Those present and answering at roll call were: 

Councilman Hirons, Marshall, Meders, Miller and Murr. Councilman 

Dowrey and Hampson were absent. City Manager Garrett City 

Attorney Jordan and City Clerk Peck were present. 

 

About seventy property owners residing on and owning property on 

Grand Ave between First Street and Thirteenth St. were present in 

the interest of paving said street. The petition for paving said 

Avenue was read by the Clerk and a general discussion was entered 

upon as to the width ect. desired. 

 

It was moved by Councilman Murr, seconded by Councilman Marshall 

that meetings with the property owners be discontinued until the 

remonstrance period had elapsed. Motion carried. 

 

There being no further business to come before the meeting the 

Council adjourned. 

 

/s/ Fred A. Peck 

________ 

City Clerk 

 


